
23.11.2022 

Deadline for the second PGL payment is 

Friday 25th November. 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1&2—94% 

Year 3&4—96% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—92% 

Whole school—95% 

———————————————— 

23 children are classed as persistently 

absent which means they have over 

10% of absences.  If you believe this is 

your child and you require more 

support then please contact - 

jade.m@kingsfold-pri.lancs.sch.uk   

Children in Need 

2022 

Thank you for all 

of the purchases 

and donations.  

We raised  

£268  

Christmas lunch 

14th December 



Safeguarding at Kingsfold 

"In summary – the school is continually improving in view of 
safeguarding practice and as LCC School safeguarding team, we share 
the Kingsfold website as examples of good practice to all new DSL's in 

the county. The real strength of the school is not their practice but their 
ethos in view of continually reflecting and seeking opportunities to 

develop". 

Victoria Wallace, Senior Safeguarding Lead for Lancashire County Council 

Black History 

Month 

To showcase what 

the classes did for 

Black History 

month, the 

curriculum 

ambassadors will 

be presenting 

work to one of 

our local schools, 

Whitefield, this 

week and next. 

EYFS & KS1 Nativity 

The youngest children in school will be 

practicing a nativity for the end of 

term.  Once we have confirmed a date 

with the church we will inform parents 

so you can purchase your tickets. 

KS2 Concert 

This year, we will be performing a 

selection of songs  for parents and 

guardians.  The date for this is 

provisionally set on Tuesday 13th 

December—2pm and 6pm.  Tickets 

will be on sale soon at £2.00 and 

includes a mince pie and raffle ticket 

 

 

 


